
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

FROM:     Steve Koper, AICP, Interim Community Development Director 
    Erin Engman, AICP, Senior Planner 

DATE:     March 24, 2025 

SUBJECT: 
Land Use Notifications  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff is requesting feedback and direction on potential enhancements to our Land Use Notification methods. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  
City Council asked staff for a presentation on land use notification rules and the various ways in which 
Tualatin provides notice. Staff will also present enhanced notification options that Council can consider. Each 
option expands equitable engagement practices to include interested parties who are not identified by state 
and local noticing requirements. The pros and cons of each option will also be highlighted and discussed. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Presentation 


